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I'm writing in opposition of HB3076 It will not reduce gun crime or violence if this bill 

passes you're not only opening the black market for gun trading you're encouraging 

it. This bill does not impact criminals & their access to legal/illegal firearms. The only 

people who will suffer are the small business owners, and FFL community who make 

this a means to support their families. We cannot continue to punish Law abiding 

Oregonians who use firearms for self defense, recreation and hunting based off the 

poor decisions by criminals and the mentally unstable. There should be higher 

penalties for gun thefts and gun related crimes, this should not fall on our FFL 

community. 

 

Be better, Do better, Don't pass HB3076 


